
Operation 

‘Big Warm Hug’ 

 

Calling All Knitters!
 

 

You can Help. 

Volunteer your knitting skills and surplus yarn to Operation ‘Big Warm Hug’.   

This project was initiated in 2015 and successfully saw over 200 signature blue and black 

striped scarves made by more than 40 community knitters. With such an enthusiastic response, 

we are once again calling upon the knitting community for help.   

This year, winter warmth outerwear items of every size, type and colour are needed such as 

mitts, toques, headbands and scarves. These comfort items will be distributed by the programs 

to clients throughout Grey-Bruce. 

For more information about this important and unique volunteering opportunity, please call the 

United Way of Bruce Grey at (519) 376-1560 or email fundraising@unitedwaybg.com. Your 

support is sincerely appreciated and will help members of our community who are living with 

poverty. Call today and join our cause. 
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